
School Board Election Information 

• The school board election is held annually on the first Tuesday following the first Monday in 
November in even numbered years and the second Tuesday in November in odd numbered years. 

• The next school board election for the Pine Bluff School District will be held on November 5, 2024. 

• Candidate packets are available at the county clerk’s office each election year. 

• The 2024 Election Calendar, which is posted on the Elections page of the Arkansas Secretary of 
State website, provides further information on applicable dates and deadlines. 

• You may contact the Jefferson County Clerk's Office for more information. 

 

https://www.sos.arkansas.gov/uploads/elections/2024_Election_Calendar_Rev._1-2024_.pdf
https://www.sos.arkansas.gov/elections
https://www.sos.arkansas.gov/
https://www.sos.arkansas.gov/
https://www.jeffersoncountyar.gov/government/county-clerk

